
Match v Bedfordshire at Walmley Golf Club 23rd July 2014 

Walmley Golf club was the venue for our match against Bedfordshire Captains this year and was 
presented for us in absolute first class condition. 

After light lunch and warm welcome from Walmley captain Bob Melon the match got underway on a 
very warm and sunny afternoon. 

As it is a lovely parkland course boasting many trees it was not surprising that many times players were 
seen to be favouring a shaded indirect route to the green and when asked if that was the best line as 
opposed to the fairways, the reply was invariably that they were sheltering from the sun. 

The match was followed by an excellent dinner, good wine and plenty of banter between old 
acquaintances. 

Warwickshire took advantage of home course knowledge and reversed last year’s narrow away match 
defeat by winning 5½ to 4½  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


